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Subject: Construction Drawings - Minor Revisions (CD-MR) now allows multiple submissions   

  

Following the relocation of Construction Drawings and Construction Drawings - Minor Revisions (CD-MR) onto 

the ApplyCentral platform last year, The City has completed an update on April 3rd which allows for multiple 

CD-MR submissions per Released Construction Drawing Submission. This enhancement enables the tracking 

and viewing of all CD-MR submissions, including history, as the system labels each CD-MR with a new naming 

convention (e.g. MR-01, MR-02). *Note, resubmission will only work when a CD-MR is in “Rejected” status.   

For more information about Construction Drawings please visit Construction Drawings (Calgary.ca).  

Please send any questions about the Construction Drawings - Minor Revisions process to Ben Smith at 

Ben.Smith@calgary.ca.  

 

https://calgarycityb2c.b2clogin.com/calgarycityb2c.onmicrosoft.com/b2c_1a_signup_signin/oauth2/v2.0/authorize?client_id=b48c4054-bb06-4ca6-b668-5a5920518f6a&scope=openid%20profile%20offline_access%20email%20https%3A%2F%2Fcalgarycityb2c.onmicrosoft.com%2FmyHome%2Fread%20offline_access&redirect_uri=https%3A%2F%2Fapplycentral.calgary.ca&client-request-id=8d5daf17-9261-471c-a713-eeef30f1c82e&response_mode=fragment&response_type=code&x-client-SKU=msal.js.browser&x-client-VER=2.38.3&client_info=1&code_challenge=YzqkKPvAjmWU4gi06aiVCBssz0r2IIqllgZbSS4nhFI&code_challenge_method=S256&nonce=e6f8773d-bac6-4acf-9ca4-b8c70539cffd&state=eyJpZCI6IjBiOTQ1MDQ0LWY5MGItNGU1ZC04ZGQ1LWViNTM3ZGI1NDgwYyIsIm1ldGEiOnsiaW50ZXJhY3Rpb25UeXBlIjoicmVkaXJlY3QifX0%3D
https://www.calgary.ca/development/home-building/water-construction-drawings-submission.html
mailto:Ben.Smith@calgary.ca

